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GRACE LETTER

The Global Compact Office
United Nations Global Compact
Two United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017

United States

May 5, 2020

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the United Nations (UN) Global Compact is the
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) / Communication on Engagement
(COE) that includes a statement from our General Director of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a
description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, a measurement of
outcomes of expected outcomes and our engagement thereunder.

We are late in creating, sharing and positioning our COP report and apologize for the delay. WE are revisiting
the representation of our practices and additional time will allow us to prepare a more consistent report that
conveys the Léonard de Vinci Association’s efforts and progress to implement the principals of the UN Global
Compact.

Our new COP report will be posted on the Un Global Compact website by November 5, 2020.

Sincerely years,

Chris Wert

Dean for Accreditation and Quality

ASSOCIATION LEONARD DE VINCI

-

Etablissement d’Enseignement Supérieur Technique Privé
12, avenue Léonard de Vinci - 92916 PARIS LA DEFENSE CEDEX - N° Siren : 402 850 226 - N° Siret : 402 850 226 00018 - APE : 8542Z
Teéléphone : 01411670 00 - Fax : 01 41 16 70 99




